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Dear Katie, 
  
Our hydrographic survey ship HNLMS Snellius has left the Bahamas and is resuming its regular 
hydrographic tasks in the Caribbean. HNLMS Johan de Witt, including its team of hydrographic sea 
riders, is currently preparing to depart. A complication is the higher sea states caused by hurricane 
Humberto. The hydrographic work proved very useful, for instance to find an alternative route for 
backloading the JWIT from Abaco providing better shelter from the swell. 
  
This message finalizes our post-Dorian reporting activities to MACHC. We would like to share our 
appreciation for the reports from other MS and industry. The quick availability of a myriad of data and 
information in online portals proved to be invaluable. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Leendert 
 


